
Welcome to our 
Spring Tour Week
Our priority is to ensure the safety of 
everyone in our community. 

We ask that you please follow our 
COVID – Safe practices during your tour by: 

	y Hand sanitizing prior to entering our 
campus and rooms

	y Having your temperature taken and 
completing the sign-in sheet upon arrival

	y Limiting your contact with hard surfaces 
during your tour of our rooms

	y Not bringing food-based products into our 
campus

	y Ensuring you do not have a fever or flu like 
symptoms, have not travelled overseas/
interstate in the last 14 days or been in 
contact with a suspected case of Covid-19.


